September 26, 2012

Honorable Robert W. Puente Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 9th ALD. DIST. - FILE #120721

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF WEST BENDER COURT FROM A POINT 575 FEET

EAST OF NORTH 60TH STREET EAST TO THE DEAD END

Dear Alderman Puente:

This is in response to your request on behalf of Bridge Logistics located at 5720 West Bender Court to remove on-street parking to allow trucks to maneuver to their loading docks. Since the property adjacent to this restriction is owned by Bridge Logistics we recommend the installation of this restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:clm

c: City Clerk, Public Safety

September 26, 2012

Honorable Robert W. Puente Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 9th ALD. DIST. - FILE #120721

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH INDUSTRIAL ROAD FROM A POINT 3060 FEET NORTH OF WEST MILL ROAD TO A POINT 340 FEET NORTH THEREOF

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH INDUSTRIAL ROAD FROM A POINT 3045 FEET NORTH OF WEST MILL ROAD TO A POINT 370 FEET NORTH THEREOF

Dear Alderman Puente:

At the request of Direst Supply and in conjunction with the installation of the Pedestrian Hybrid Beacon (HAWK Signal) on North Industrial Road we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction to provide sight clearance and increase pedestrian safety at the pedestrian crossings.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:clm

c: City Clerk, Public Safety

September 26, 2012

Honorable Nik Kovac Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 3rd ALD. DIST. - FILE #120721

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF

EAST KENWOOD BOULEVARD FROM

NORTH CRAMER STREET TO A POINT 70 FEET EAST

Dear Alderman Kovac:

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Patrick Diener at 1903 East Kenwood Boulevard who would like the current no parking restricition removed from the south side of East Kenwood Boulevard east of North Cramer Street, to provide additional on-street parking in this area.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:clm

c: City Clerk, Public Safety